
 
 

 

 
13th November 2024 

 
 
 

 

Vessel Omission WK 47 

 

Dear Customer, 

 
As your integrated logistics partner, our aim is to provide you the best ability to manage an 

efficient supply chain that keeps running without any delays or challenges. However, this is 

sometimes unavoidable – in which case, it is our utmost priority to ensure that you have the 

necessary information to better plan your logistical network. 

 
In this regard, we would like to inform you that vessel Maersk Atlanta  – 446W will be omitting Port 

Qasim (“PQ”) and below are the details for your reference: 

 
 
 

Vessel Name Load Port Vessel Voyage Sailing Week 

Maersk Atlanta Port Qasim 446W 47 

 

Please be noted that export shipments planned on Maersk Atlanta from PQ will be moved on 

Navios Tempo / 446W, expected departure of this vessel is 22nd November from PQ, below are 

the vessel cut offs for your reference. 

 
ESI Cut Off 19th November 11: 00 PM 

CY Cut Off 20th November 08: 00 AM 

 
Kindly feel free to reach out to your local Maersk Customer Service representatives in case of 

further queries. 

 
Regards 

Maersk 

 
 
 


